

To Protect and Promote the Health and the Environment of the People of Kittitas County

June 20, 2008

Mackenzie Moynihan Community Development Services



Dear Mackenzie:

Thank you for the opportunity to comment on B & J Preliminary Plat, LP-08-00021. I recommend that this plat utilize a Group B water system to serve the 7 lots. A well site inspection must be performed to approve the site where the well is. The group B workbook and all associated paperwork must be turned in and the system design approved prior to final plat approval.

Soil logs are required for each lot where installation of a septic system is intended

I look forward to assisting you if you have further questions or concerns.

Sincerely,

Holly Mxers

Environmental Health Director Kittitas County Public Health

(509)962-7584